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This Week 

On Thursday, there was an invasion of Pirates and Pirate 

Princesses, who came to school ready for fun and 

adventures on our special Pirate Sports Day. All the 

children looked wonderful in their costumes! The children 

paraded outside ready to take part in Pirate themed relay races, where 

they worked as a team to pass the telescope and walk the plank. The 

Long John Silver hopping race and the tug of war were particularly 

memorable! Everyone had great fun taking part and they all received a 

special certificate for being such good sports. The rest of the day was 

spent playing games and enjoying some well-earned treats. It is not too 

late to send in a £1 if you haven’t already done so. 

We have also been preparing the children for their move up to Year One 

in September. Each class spent part of Friday morning in their Year One 

classroom with their Year One teacher. They completed a directed task 

and learned about some of the exciting things they will do next year. 

The children had a good look at what was in their classrooms, visited 

the cloakroom and the toilets and had a play in the Infant Playground. 

 

 

Charter Assembly  

 

Please join us on Tuesday, 18th July  

in the Westall Hall  

9.15a.m—10.15a.m 

The Reception children will be awarded their Rainbow Charter 

Certificates from Mrs Hodgson.  

                                                                          
 

 


